
Summer Kayak Director’s Report 
 
 

Hi all, just wanted to provide a 
quick look at Kayak activities for 
the next few months.  
 
The July planning meeting is 
canceled. Members provided 
helpful feedback during your June 
Kayak gathering already. If you do 
have any other feedback regarding 

future Kayak outing preferences, please pass it along.  
 
We didn’t plan a trip in August because of the weather, so the next 
scheduled activity is the Coastal Cleanup on September 21st. The 
idea is to participate in the cleanup by picking up debris in the 
waterways by kayak. 
 
 Unfortunately, Anne and I probably won't be in town in September 
so it would be helpful if someone could help coordinate the outing.  
 
Patty, who is coordinating the Coast Cleanup (CC), advised that she 
is aiming to have all CC participants to be finished by 10:30 AM 
that day (including kayakers) so they can participate in post 
cleanup activities.  
 
The October Kayak trip is planned for October 5th in Silver River 
(Ocala). 
 

Mitch Lairmore 
Kayak Director 
 


